
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear ……….  
 
I am looking forward to welcoming you to ........... and hope you have a successful 
time deer stalking/hill walking with us. 
 
You are probably aware that Chronic Wasting Disease (CWD) is present in deer in 
North America and Scandinavia and it is essential that adequate bio-security 
precautions are taken to prevent the introduction of this disease into the UK as it 
could have disastrous consequences for the UK deer population. 
 
This link https://www.bds.org.uk/index.php/documents/research/101-chronic-wasting-
disease-leaflet/file is to a leaflet explaining the disease and advising the measures 
that should be taken to prevent the introduction of Chronic Wasting Disease into 
the UK. 
 
Please do confirm to me that you have read the leaflet and ensure that both you and 
anyone accompanying you follow the guidance for bio-security precautions as set 
out. Our policy is to have a guest’s kit inspection before setting out to the hill. 
 
Thank you for your observance of these important precautions and hoping you have 
an enjoyable and successful time with us. 
 
Yours ......... 
 
 


